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Wanda Sabin

anassas,

November 28, 2013

VA MIRC

Dear VA MIRC:

| support The Arc of Virginia's comments regarding "Phase 3" Medicaid
reforms that impact Virginians with intellectual and developmental
disabilities. A copy of these comments can be found at the following
link:

—

Thank you,

Thank you,

Wanda Sabin

Please use this link to SEE ME and view more information about me

Wanda Sabin sent this message using the Capwiz-XC system on the The Arc of
Virginia Web site. To learn more about The Arc of Virginia's issues,

please visit

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b696924 7b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1429ebf594e2ca62





